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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2025-26 Budget is 
delivering $3.9 billion for new and upgraded schools in Western Sydney. This targeted investment 
will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

The upgrade at Carlingford West Public School (CWPS) will deliver new flexible classrooms, new 
hall, new library, new multipurpose play court, new canteen, and refurbished staff and 
administration areas.  

The upgrade to Cumberland High School (CHS) will deliver new flexible classrooms including 
specialist spaces such as wood workshops and visual arts spaces, a new multipurpose hall, sport 
and performance spaces, new library, new multipurpose play courts, a new canteen, and 
refurbished staff and administration areas. 

Move in date confirmed Carlingford West Public School 

While work on Blocks Y and Z, the new hall, is still progressing, we are excited to confirm that 
Blocks W and X of this important project are nearly finished. Over the next few weeks, the team will 
be putting the finishing touches on the landscaping, relocating school resources and working with 
school staff to get everything ready to welcome students to their new spaces on Day 1 Term 3, 
Tuesday 22 July 2025. 

Arriving at school 

The main entry for the school remains the same on Felton Road West and Felton Road East. Parking 
and pedestrian access will also continue as they were for Term 2. 

Students should put their bags in the red COLA and wait for instructions from morning duty staff.  

Pick up / drop off 
There will be no changes to pick up and drop off as per previous arrangements. The turning circle 
on Felton Road East will operate as normal. 
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Next steps  
The school will provide an opportunity for parents, 
carers and families to come and visit the new 
facilities when further upgrades are complete. 
More information on these activities will be shared 
in the coming months.  

For more information about the upgrade to 
Carlingford West Public School and Cumberland 
High School, view the Project update June 2025 on 
the project website. 

We look forward to providing more information on 
the progress of all works soon. 
 

More information 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                              
 
 
 
 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/CWPSandCHS or by 
scanning the QR code.  

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
during business hours on the contact details below. 

Map of new buildings at CWPS 
activities. 
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